
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No. 39 
 
Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 
 
Provide figures for the 2008-09 financial year to date, relating to the number of AFP officers 
reporting their colleagues for engaging in criminal or improper behaviour.   
 
The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
In the current financial year (1 July 2008 to 23 February 2009) there have been 103 referrals to the 
Confidant Network.  
 


